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Dear Sir/Madam,
Please see below The Crown Estate's response to Question ExQ2.3.13 of the Examining

Authority's Second Written Questions and requests for information issued on 23rd January 2023.
We are engaged with the Applicants on this point and will consider what is appropriate once
further information has been received.
Kind regards,
Natalie Smith

1 St. James's Market, London, SW1Y 4AH

Natalie.Smith@thecrownestate.co.uk

LEGAL DISCLAIMER - IMPORTANT NOTICE
The information in this message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the
use of the person to whom it is addressed. It may be confidential and subject to legal
professional privilege and it should not be disclosed to or used by anyone else. If you
receive this message in error please let the sender know straight away. The Crown
Estate's head office is at 1 St James's Market London SW1Y 4AH.

We cannot accept liability resulting from email transmission.
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